ANAMOOSE JDA SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

7-21-2022

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board special meeting to order this 21st  day of July 2022, at 7:03 p.m. at City Hall. Rudnick, Goodwin, Ammon, and Martin were present. Dusek was absent. Also present was Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.


The purpose of this special meeting is to decide on advertising for leasing the building at 707 Main Street, which is owned by the USDA and the Anamoose JDA. The Board reviewed estimates of what advertising would cost in several of the surrounding newspapers. Motion to advertise in North Scan twice, which involves 86 newspapers for a total cost of $340.00. Rudnick/Ammon. AIF

Schnase was asked to place an ad on Bisman and include up to three photos of the front and inside of the building. She was also asked to place a ‘For Rent’ sign on the window of the building.

Rudnick informed the Board that the locks on the building have been changed to one key. 

The unevenness of the floor tiles was determined to most likely be due to the way they were installed.

There are some ceiling tiles in the basement that may be used to replace the damaged ones in the dining area. 





There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:28 pm. Goodwin/Martin.  AIF


Frank Ewert, President
Laurel Schnase, City Auditor	
